VBCRG'S WEEKLY UPDATE

FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 26

OPERATIONS

- Contract gravel continues this week
in Lawrence Township.

- Roadside mowing continues this
week. The contractor has a mower in
Antwerp Township finishing up the
Southern Townships and a mower
working through Pine Grove, Almena,
and Arlington Townships. For more
information regarding roadside
mowing, please visit our website at
vbcrc.org/vegetationmaintenance

- Sealcoat is scheduled to begin this
week. Locations will be posted daily
on our social media channels. For the
full list of sealcoat roads, please visit
vbcrc.org/sealcoat

- Patching continues county-wide.

- Crews continue working through
boom mowing on local roads in South
Haven and Bangor Townships.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on
current weather conditions, equipment
availability, and staffing and are subject to
change. For detailed information regarding
daily operations, please contact our office.

ENGINEERING

- Red Arrow Highway between
CR 671S and the Village of
Lawrence in Lawrence and Paw
Paw Townships is complete and
open to traffic.

- Autumn Vineyards Subdivision in
Antwerp Township continues this
week with paving after delays from
the asphalt plant and weather.

- 30th Street between CR 653 and
M-43 in Almena Township
continues this week with crushing
and shaping the road base.

- A culvert replacement on 30th
Avenue between 76th Street and
77.5 Street in Covert Township
began this week. The road remains
closed to all traffic.

MISCELLANEQUS

- The Van Buren County Road
Commission will be closed July 3rd
and 4th in observance of
Independence Day. All work,
except that of an emergency
nature, will be suspended until
July 5th. Any road-related
emergencies should be reported
to 911 during this time.



